
In December and March 
the church has bud-
geted annual financial 
obligations due. If you 
are able, please pay 
more or pay out your 
Seed offering. God 
bless each of you 
for planting. May 
God return it to 
you ten-fold 
and 
bless your 
house.

www.TheRidge-Church.org

Pastor’s Contact Information
Rev. Dr. Kay M. Hines

Cell: 704.657.0190
Email: KayHines1@gmail.com



Praise and Worship.......One Voice

Call to Worship........Sis. Patricia Redd

Hymn.........”Pass Me Not, O Gentle Savior”

Pastoral Greetings & Acknowledgments

Selection...........One Voice

Preached Word................Pastor Hines

Call to Christian Discipleship..........Sis. Redd

Worship through Giving

Benediction......Rev. Dr. Kay M. Hines
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